CZŁOWIEK 3

3.1

Przeczytaj poniższe opisy i zapoznaj się z nowymi słówkami.

Alice Wang is 23 and lives in New York. She's a student of Medicine and plans to become a surgeon. Her university is very demanding and Alice spends a lot of time preparing for her classes. But at the weekends, she often goes out with her friends. Alice also loves cooking. Whenever she's got time, she attends cooking classes.





Peter is 5 and lives in London. He's very energetic and vigorous. He loves football and computer games. Peter has got twin sisters – Rosie and Susie. But he doesn't like playing with them because girls never understand boys!

Elena is 28 and has been living in Paris for 2 years now. She moved there to study French. She comes from the Czech Republic. She works in a library and studies at the weekends. Elena is very happy with her new life.





Oliver is 36 and works as an IT consultant in one of the American companies. He's got a lot of outdoor hobbies as he loves nature. He enjoys mountain trekking and canoeing. He says it's the best way to relax after a stressful week at work.

www.jezykiobce.pl Angielski w ćwiczeniach 21

3.2

Po przeczytaniu opisów z ćwiczenia 3.1 zdecyduj, czy poniższe zdania są prawdziwe (T) czy fałszywe (F).

1.	All the people come from England.	T/F
2.	None of the people work in a bank.	T/F
3.	Two of them are students.	T/F
4.	They all like sport.	T/F
5.	Elena comes from Prague.	T/F
6.	Oliver enjoys being outdoors.	T/F
7.	Peter lives in Great Britain.	T/F
8.	Alice seldom goes out with her friends.	T/F
Po	przeczytaniu opisów z ćwiczenia 3.1 odpowiedz na pytania.	
9.	Why did Elena move to Paris two years ago?	
10	. Where does Oliver work?	
44	Miles de la calabra de facilitation	
11.	. What does Alice do for fun?	
12	. How many sisters does Peter have?	

3.3

Na podstawie opisów z ćwiczenia 3.1 ułóż opis, używając danych z ramki.

29 / Enrique / Portuguese / swimming and windsurfing / an engineer / Lisbon	